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WASHINGTON, IOWA 
May 25, 1962 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnut port, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

50 WATTS 

I hope you will pardon me for not writing sooner, but I 

know you realize that being cheif engineer is very time 
consuming. 

I wish to confirm your time reported on our frequency 
measurement check of March 4., 1962. We have been on the 
air since November, 1961, and we operaterith a non- 
directional pattern. Our equipment is manufactured by 
the Gates Company. 

We have received letters from all over the United States 
and Canada, and we deeply appreciate your letter for our 
files. 

Thank you very much for your time and patience. 

yours truly, 

1.1 

J 7oh son 
Chief Engineer 
KCII Radio 
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